
 

 
22nd May 2020 
 

The Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai - 400001 

  

SCRIP CODE: 512070 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East 

Mumbai - 400051 

  

SYMBOL: UPL 

 
Sub: Financial Results for the year ended 31st March, 2020 and Recommendation of 
Dividend 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that at the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company ("Board") 
held today i.e. Friday, 22nd May, 2020, the Board has considered and approved the audited 
standalone and consolidated financial results of the Company for the year ended  
31st March 2020. The said audited standalone and consolidated financial results were 
reviewed by the Audit Committee before approval by the Board. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 and 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are enclosing herewith audited standalone and 
consolidated financial results for the year ended 31st March, 2020 along with audit reports of 
the statutory auditors. The statutory auditors have issued an unmodified audit report on the 
financial results.  
 
We would like to further inform you that the Board has recommended dividend of 300% i.e. 
Rs.6/- per equity share on equity shares of Rs.2/- each, subject to approval of members at the 
ensuing Annual General Meeting. The dividend will be paid / dispatched within 30 days of the 
Annual General Meeting.  
 
The Board Meeting commenced at 3:00 p.m. and concluded at 4:15 p.m. 
 
We request you to take the above information on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

for UPL Limited For UPL Limited 

  
Sandeep Deshmukh       
Company Secretary and      
Compliance Officer       
(ACS-10946) 
 


































































